
ANNOUNCEMENT TO PROSPECTIVE THIRD YEAR BLIM STUDENTS 

Subject: OLM 306 

Hello students, 

This is to inform you that in this academic year (third year) you are supposed to 

write a research proposal as part of your fulfillment of the requirements for the 

Bachelor Degree in Library and Information Management. 

You are supposed to prepare three research topics/ titles of your choice and send 

them to julieth.msuya@out.ac.tz or submit them personally to my office at the 

HQ not later than 30th Dec. 2019. Please help me to circulate this information to 

your colleagues/ fellow students 

Best Regards, 

Julieth N. Msuya  

BLIM Coordinator 

mailto:julieth.msuya@out.ac.tz

